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Recent Events

November 2021 

October 29: Confucius Institute at Phuket (CIP) Opens a New Chinese Cultural Center

On October 29th, 2021 CIP held an Opening Ceremony of the New Chinese Cultural Center at the 1st floor of the Learning Centre, PSU 
Phuket. The Opening Ceremony was presided by Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, followed 
by a brief introduction of the center and a thank you message given by the CIP director, Mr. Wenbo Yang. Around 30 representatives from 
the faculties and the President’s Office staff attended the ceremony. The representatives presented some gifts to CIP as tokens of appreci-
ation. The CIP team has raised some money through book selling to be graciously donated to the campus to continue supporting the CSR 
activity “Sharing is Caring”. The new Chinese Cultural Center is established to provide further educational opportunities in Chinese lan-
guage and Chinese culture for students who are interested and to develop standardized Chinese language education. The Center is designed 
in a modern Chinese style that can accommodate the teaching and learning of Chinese calligraphy, Chinese painting, Chinese performance, 
tea-making class, Tai Chi, and capable of holding meetings both online and on-site.

November 2: Delegates from the Embassy of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the Kingdom of 
Thailand Visited PSU Phuket

On November 2nd, 2021 Mr. Yerlan Tlenchiyev, Counselor of the Embassy of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the Kingdom of Thailand, 
and Mr. Thanadit Chitaroon, Consultant to the Ambassador, visited PSU Phuket and the Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism (FHT). The 
distinguished delegates were warmly welcomed by Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, Phuket 
Campus; Asst. Prof. Pornpisanu Promsivapallop, Ph.D., Dean of Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism; Asst. Prof. Pensiri Akkajit, Ph.D., 
Assistant President for International Affairs, Phuket Campus; and other representatives from FHT. The purpose of this visit was to discuss 
potential future collaboration between FHT and Higher Education Institutions in Kazakhstan in areas such as student exchange, student 
internship, faculty exchange/visit, and scholarship opportunities. The delegates concluded their visit by touring the facilities at FHT.

November 3: Opening Ceremony of the Consulate of Kazakhstan in Phuket

On November 3rd, 2021 Assoc. Prof. Pun Thongchumnum, Ph.D., Vice President for PSU 
Phuket Campus; the Phuket Vice Governor; various distinguished guests; and International 
Affairs Centre (IAC) representatives attended the official Opening Ceremony of the Consul-
ate of Kazakhstan in Phuket. The Opening Ceremony was presided by Her Excellency Ms. 
Raushan Yesbulatova, Ambassador of the Republic of Kazakhstan to the Kingdom of Thailand. 
The Honorary Consul of Kazakhstan in Phuket, Mr. Autthanop Pandkamnerd (a PSU alumni 
from the Faculty of Engineering), also gave a welcoming speech. The Vice President for PSU 
Phuket presented a bouquet of flowers and PSU souvenir to the Ambassador as a token of 
celebration. The Ribbon Cutting Ceremony marked the official opening of the Consulate. The 
Opening Ceremony was concluded with a Champagne toast by all the guests.



PSU Young Global Affairs and Corporate Communication
Young Ambassadors for the Sustainable Development Goals!

#PSUPHUKET #SDG14 
#LifeBelowWater

PSU Phuket Young GACC #1

  Upcoming news & activities, Virtual conference, 
  Scholarship, etc. 

Great news! 
 
>>The Phuket Collegiate Magazine 
Issue #3 is finally live now! 

For more information, 
please visit IAC facbook:  

www.facebook.com/iacpsuphuket 

********************************************

November 10: Delegates from the Australian Embassy to Thailand and the Consulate-Gener-
al Phuket Visited PSU Phuket

On November 10th, 2021 H.E. Mr. Allan McKinnon PSM, Australian Ambassador to Thailand, Consul-General Matthew Barclay, Australian 
Consulate-General Phuket, Mr. Michael Helleman, AusTrade Senior Trade and Investment Commissioner, and Consular Officer Thanaporn 
Phonboon,  Australian Consulate-General Phuket, visited PSU Phuket and the Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism (FHT). The distinguished 
delegates were warmly welcomed by Assoc. Prof. Prathana Kannaovakun, Ph.D., Vice President for Academic Affairs, Phuket Campus; Asst. 
Prof. Pornpisanu Promsivapallop, Ph.D., Dean of Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism; Asst. Prof. Chayanon Phucharoen, Ph.D., Deputy Dean 
for Research and Graduate Studies, Faculty of Hospitality and Tourism; and representatives from IAC. During the visit, the Asst. Prof. Porn-
pisanu Promsivapallop, Ph.D. delivered a brief presentation about the campus and the faculty, followed by a comprehensive research-based 
presentation on the economic impacts of COVID-19 in Phuket and the Phuket Sandbox program updates presented by Asst. Prof. Chayanon 
Phucharoen, Ph.D. The Ambassador was impressed by the enlightening findings from the research and thanked PSU Phuket for our hospitality.

October 20 & November 26: IAC Half-day Phuket Sightseeing Excursion 

On October 20th and November 26th, 2021 IAC organized a half-day trip in Phuket visiting many tourist attractions including: Chalong tem-
ple, Nai Harn Beach, Phromthep Cape, Phuket Bird Park, the Big Buddha and Kata Beach. Around 20 international staff and students joined 
this excursion. We were lucky to have a lovely day, taking PSU Phuket local bus (open-air) and vans to very scenic locations and enjoy snacks 
and dinner provided during the trip. 

2022-2023 Global UGRAD is 
now open!
 
Application: Unitil January 5, 
2022!  
For questions, please contact 
U.S. Embassy Bangkok at us-
awadee@state.gov

Erasmus Mundus Joint Master 
Degree Scholarships 2021-2022



Immigration Matters

Must be done 15 days BEFORE the 90 
day due date stamped in your passport.

IMPORTANT: Full-time International 
Staff and Students, please remember 
to check your passport to see when you 
must DO your 90 day report EITHER 
ONLINE (15 days before due date) or 
at the Immigration Office in Phuket 
Town.

90 DAY 

REPORT ONLINE! 

  COVID-19 Update & information  

Upcoming holidays & events in December 2021

 COVID-19 Update 
Phuket & Thailand

*Order of Phuket Province No. 6245/2564 and No. 7190/2564 (additional order) “Travelers 
entering Phuket via Tha Chatchai, water checkpoint (all ports) in Phuket and domestic channels, 
Phuket Airport” must be qualified and must comply with the following 
			      
			          

<<scan QR code >>

Effective from 16 November 2021

Sunday, December 5: His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej 
The Great’s Birthday and National Father’s Day, 
Monday, December 6: Substitution for His Majesty King Bhu-
mibol Adulyadej The Great’s Birthday, public holiday. 
 
December 5 each year, the birthday of His Majesty King Bhu-
mibol Adulyadej, marks one of the most significant days for 
Thai people. The day, which is a public holiday, is also ob-
served as Thailand’s National Day and National Father’s Day. 
Thai people celebrate this auspicious occasion on a grand scale 
to show gratitude to their beloved monarch. 

Friday, December 10: Constitution Day

December 10 is the Constitution Day in Thailand. It celebrates 
the anniversary of the Constitution of 1932, the first in the his-
tory ofthe kingdom moving from absolute monarchy to consti-
tutional monarchy.

Friday, December 31: New Year’s Eve 
Saturday, January 1: New Year’s Day 
Monday, January 3: Substitution for New Year’s Day 
 

***PSU and government 
services will be closed on 
these days.

Read more >>

<<scan QR code >>

IAC Christmas Day
24 December 2021

*The easing of entry rules for 
international arrivals, including 
returning Thais and foreign resi-
dents, under all three schemes – 
TEST & GO, Sandbox Programme, 
and Quarantine – effective from 16 
December, 2021.

Note: **On January 4th, 2022 is the beginning of 2nd semester, 
academic year 2021

Come and join the fun on Friday, 
December 24 as IAC will be host-
ing our annual Christmas Day 
from 14:30 - 16:30 hrs with lots 
of tasty snacks to enjoy, gift and
some special prizes to get.


